
COMMISSIONERS: 
ART GRAHAM, CHAIRMAN 
LISA POLAK EDGAR 

RONALD A. 8RJSE 
EDUARDO E. 8 ALBIS 

JULIE I. BROWN 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

December 2, 2014 

OFFICE OF COMMISSION CLERK 
CARLOTTA S. STAUFFER 

COMMISSION CLERK 
(850) 413-6770 

To: Parties of Record and Interested Persons in Docket Nos. 130199-EI, 130200-EI, 
130201-EI, 130202-El, 130203-EM, 130204-EM and 130205-EI 

Re: Docket Nos. 130199-EI, 130200-EI, 130201-EI, 130202-EI, 130203-EM, 
130204-EM and 130205-EI - Commission review of numeric conservation goals 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Commission is reporting the attached communication in the above-referenced dockets 
which has been made a part of the record in this proceeding: 

Memorandum from Roberta S. Walton, Assistant to Commissioner Edgar. 

Pursuant to Section 350.042(4), Florida Statutes, any party who desires to respond to this 
communication may do so within 10 days by sending a response to the Office of Commission Clerk, 
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850. 

less 
Enclosure 
cc: Curt Kiser, General Counsel 

Sincerely, 

~~~24~ 
Carlotta S. Stauffer 
C01mnission Clerk 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOULEVARD • TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Affirm~tive Action I Equal Opportunity Employer 

PSC Website: htt[>://www.floridapsc.com Internet E-mail : eontact@psc.statc.fl.us 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED DEC 02, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 06537-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

December 1, 2014 

Juhlk$ttftiu alnttttttissintt 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORlDA 32399-0850 

-~-~-rv.I-{}-Jt-~-~-1>-lJ-rv.l-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Roberta S. Walton, Assistant to Commissioner Edgar ~,_/ 
Docket Nos. 130199,130200, 130201,130202, 130203, 130204,130205 

Commissioner Edgar was contacted by Diane Munns by e-mail requesting a meeting at the 
NARUC annual meetings in San Francisco. Ms. Munns, a former NARUC President and state 
commissioner, is currently Senior Director of Collaboration, EDF Clean Energy program, 
Environmental Defense Fund. 

Ms. Munns stated a small contingent from their group wanted to meet Commissioner Edgar to 
give her an idea of who was involved in their group and where she could go for a quick read on 
the community reaction or assistance. Commissioner Edgar agreed to meet with Ms. Munns and 
a meeting was set for November 18, 2014. 

Unbeknownst to Commissioner Edgar, one of the participants invited to the meeting by Ms. 
Munns was an individual that had recently testified in a FPSC hearing. Natalie Mims, on behalf 
of SACE, sponsored testimony in Docket Nos. 130199, 130200, 130201 , 130202, 130203, 
130204, 130205. 

While there was no discussion of these dockets during this meeting, in an abundance of caution, I 
am requesting that a copy of this memo be included in the above referenced docket files. 

If you have any questions about this request, please call me. Thank you. -..f'>-
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